Coronavirus update 19/03/2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and carers,

I'm sure you are aware that the Prime Minister has announced school and ‘nursery’ closures starting on Monday for all children except those who have parents in the 'key worker' category.

At this time we are waiting for clarification from Swindon Borough Council as to how this affects individual early years settings. We are hoping to receive more information later today.  
 
Further confirmation is needed from the Government regarding who may be included in the ‘key worker’ category. In the meantime it would be extremely helpful if you could email me if you believe you will be included in this category and require early years childcare from Monday.  

Once we have clarification from Swindon Borough Council and information about the key workers, we will be in a position to decide on our next steps.

Wroughton Preschool always wishes to deliver an excellent service to our families but I am sure you appreciate that there are other factors at the moment that must influence the decisions we make. The safety of the children, families and staff will continue to be our priority.

With best wishes
Katie


